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Councilmember McAustin, 

I hereby resign from my appointment to the Transportation Advisory Commission, effective June 30, 
2019. 

It has been my great pleasure to serve on the TAC as the representative for Council District 2. 

As I resign I would like to thank the staff of the Department of Transportation, who are deeply 
committed to ensuring that Pasadena is a great city in which to live, work and play. Staffing a 
Commission is not an easy task, and I would especially like to recognize Bahman Janka, who has 
been the main staff liaison during the duration of my service on the Commission. Bahman has been 
very responsive to and patient with TAC members. 

I look forward to continuing to be active in supporting Pasadena's mobility goals. 

Thank you, 

Blair Miller 
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